
 
 

 

 City of Woonsocket, RI 
    Planning Board 
 

 
Cancellation Notice 
 
Due to a clerical error relating to public notice, the Woonsocket Planning Board meeting 
scheduled for Tuesday, July 7, 2020 has been cancelled. A Special Meeting of the Woonsocket 
Planning Board on Thursday, July 9, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. has been scheduled in its place. 
 
 
 
_____________________  June, 19, 2020 
Kevin Proft    Date 
Admirative Officer  
 


